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January 15th, 2015
Dear Steele Street Public School Parent/Guardian:
DSBN is currently in the process of determining the viability of a before and after school program at Steele Street.  In order to determine the need, we are asking that you register on the Niagara Region’s Child Care Registry portal. If a sufficient number of parents indicate their interest in having before-and-after school care at Steele Street, we will be able to move forward in this process.
Registration on the Niagara Region’s Child Care Registry should take less than ten minutes to complete.  There is a complete list of instructions enclosed. 
If you currently have a Child Care Registry account, please update your information and childcare needs through the portal.

Please share this information with anyone  in the community who would be interested in having before and after school care offered at Steele Street.  Please be advised that childcare will only be established in schools where there is sufficient demonstrated need for a viable childcare program.
If you have any questions or problems completing the online registration, please contact Jackie Galloway at the Niagara Region at 905-984-6900 ext. 3817.  If you have any questions with respect to the process or viability testing, please contact Jennifer Smith, Early Years Resource Teacher, at 905-227-5551 ext. 52266.

Sincerely, 
Mr. M. Piazza
Principal

